St.Joseph Public School

Manalimukku, N.A.D P.O - 683563

Circular: 1/2025-26/Std | — XII 29/05/2025
Dear Parents and Students,
Greetings from St. Joseph Public School!

Welcome to a new school year filled with exciting opportunities to explore your full potential. We
hope you had a restful and enjoyable summer break.We are pleased to inform you that school will reopen
on 2" June 2025. On the Re opening day classes will be up to 12.00 Noon. All students are expected to
report to school on this day, unless otherwise notified. Details regarding the timetable, class allocations, and

any adjustments to the curriculum will be communicated to you by the respective class teachers.

Important Details:

Date of Reopening: 2™ June 2025

The students must reach school by 08.00 A.M.

The school timing will be from 08.05 A.M to 02.50 P.M.

School bus facility will be available from the first day onwards.

Please ensure that all necessary textbooks, stationery, and materials are ready for the first day.
Attendance is compulsory on the reopening day.

Note: On the reopening day (02-06-2025), textbooks, uniforms, socks, ties, belts, etc. will not be

distributed under any circumstances. Kindly make prior arrangements to avoid inconvenience.

As we embark on this new academic year, we encourage our students to strive for excellence,
embrace new opportunities with determination, and approach évery challenge with confidence.

Let us work together to make this academic year a successful and enjoyable journey for all

Best regards,

o

Sr Anita Aloysius

Principal




